
HEART MOUNTAIN COMMUNITY COUNCIL MEETING 	 March 21, 1944 
conference ROOM 	e sday 

:00 	- 11:4o .AM 

Absentee: None 	Tardy: Messrs. Fujii and Fujimoto. 

Meeting was called to order by Mr. Nakashima, Chairman. 
Minutes of afternoon session on Tuesday, March 14 was read. and corrected as 
Labor Committee instead of Legal Committee in paragraph 6. 
Mr. Hayashida, Community Enterprises Committee, reported regarding the reduc-
tion of the price of The Sentinel to one cent a copy. Mr. Mechau explained 
that such action would be impractical at this time. The average cost of 
having the paper printed is $131.00 per issue. Advertising revenue brings in 
approximately 	 while the sales amount to an average of 4,500 
copies or $90.00 	, e Sentinel is planning a supplement in the 
form of a memorial edition, complete with photographs and historical back,. 
ground of Heart' Mountain. 

COMMUNICATIONS REVIEWED: 
Letter from M. 0. Anderson on resolution concerning police uniforms and. 
relationship with Spanish Consul and request for certain types of informa-
tion; from 1). M. Todd on appointment of block manager; from Susumu Umemoto 
on up...to-date list of Judicial Commission Representatives; and a card of 
appreciation froM Mrs. John D. McGowan. 

It was reported by Food Committee that approximately 19 full barrels of 
shoyu from Red Cross will be delivered to block managers office by March 
23, 1944. Distribution 'to the residents will be handled by each block 
committee. 

Mr. Nagumo, election committee for Block 17 election, reported that Mr. Satoru 
Saijo of Block 17 was elected councilmen and will occupy the vacancy due to 
Mr, Paul Motoyoshi s resignation. Mr. Motoyoshi introduced "‘rr. Saijo. 

Mr. Nagumo requested that 100 copies of the letter from the Department of War 
be printed and distributed among the Council and Block Managers group. The 
translation in Japanese will be published- in a special bulletin. 

The term for the Judicial Commissioners should be fixed upon. The Council 
referred the matter to Legal Committee to draft the regulation. 

Mr. Matsushige, Welfare Committee, reported that it is advisable to draw 
will before the death, specially in the case of aged bachelors. The money 
will go into the State Treasury unless the will is made. 

Mr. Tsunokai reported that since the death of Mr. McGowen the investigation 
for Community Enterprises will be postponed. until the arrival of another 
Project Attorney. 

Mr. Katagi, Labor Committee, requested to• ask Mr. Sakaguchi to attend the 
Council meeting and discuss the matter of internal workers in the Center. 
It was approved unanimously. 

Mr. Nagumo requested that the Fair Labor Practice Board should be organized 
immediately. It was seconded and passed unanimously. 

Mr. Nakaki reported the facts outside of the Center and emphasized the strong 
organization of U. S.O. and recommended Council to take action to show sympathy 
to the wounded soldiers from the 100th Battalion. 

Meeting was adjourned at 11:40 AY. 
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